
September 27, 1996 

 

 

 

Ms. Kathleen Cunningham 

500 S.E. 49th Avenue 

Ocala, Florida 34471 

 

Dear Ms. Cunningham: 

 

Thank you for your fax of September 25, 1996.  We have looked into the 

matter and ascertained that Mr. Illig died several years ago.  We have 

spoken with his law firm and we are pursuing other leads related to the 

issues you raise. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

 Associate Director for Research and Analysis 


